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Submission: The metering process has become a complete mess, and somehow is going to become worse as of the 1st of july.
The retailers should not have any control or imput into the installation of metering, it should be controlled under fair trading
using a single brand of meters (EDMI). The customers are suffering, electrical contractors are suffering and as a result people
are just going to not put paperwork in on jobs because it's becoming a large process and problem when its a simple job.





